
Guide to Safe Scouting – Pack & Troop 13 
12 Points to Healthy Scouting during COVID-19 

2020-2021 
 

The health and safety of our Scouts is the first priority of the Committee and Leadership of Pack & Troop 13.  

Therefore, in preparation for the 2020-2021 Scouting year, we want to share with you the 12 points we created 

using the Scout Law to help all of us have the best Scouting experience we can.  During this pandemic, we can help 

our Scouts to learn how to live by the Scout Law, build character and lead by example.    

 
The 12 Points to Healthy Scouting 
We will follow these points until it is deemed prudent to relax these additional precautions by the CDC or our Charter Organization. 

 

A Scout is Trustworthy - Temperature checks with touchless thermometers at each meeting 

A Scout is Loyal – The success of keeping our Scout Pack & Troop healthy depends upon 

your loyalty as you support your leaders and fellow Scouts in this effort 

A Scout is Helpful - If you are sick, please stay home 

A Scout is Friendly – Make all Scouts feel welcome and be charitable to them 

A Scout is Courteous - Bring a mask or face shield.  Pack and Troop will provide one if needed 

A Scout is Kind - We will space out by Den.  Opening/Closing Flag Ceremonies will be 

conducted from your Den’s table 

A Scout is Obedient – We will follow the guidelines of the CDC and our Charter Organization 

A Scout is Cheerful - Keep a cheerful spirit to help all through this difficult time 

A Scout is Thrifty – Due to COVID-19 we may be limited in our ability to fundraise.  Therefore, 

we must be good stewards of our financial and material goods 

A Scout is Brave - Continue to come to in-person meetings and outings 

A Scout is Clean - Wash your hands or use sanitizer that will be made available, Tables will be 

sanitized before and after each meeting 

A Scout is Reverent - Pray that all will remain healthy and the virus will end soon 

Should recommendations from Local Government, Charter Organization and Schools change, we will review the 

situation and inform you about any changes as quickly as possible.  Stay informed at www.scscouts13.com  

                                      

If your Scout has an underlying health condition and the risk is too great to come in person, we 

encourage you to connect with your Scout’s Den Leader to make accommodations for Scouting from home.  

Wear a mask or face shield Cover your Sneeze or Cough Wash your Hands             Check your Temperature 

http://www.scscouts13.com/

